
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

CHATHAM TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 

58 MEYERSVILLE ROAD 

CHATHAM NEW JERSEY, 07928 

 

Please take notice that the Planning Board meeting scheduled for Monday, March 3, 2025, has 
been cancelled. 

The next regular scheduled Planning Board meeting will be March 17th, at the Chatham 
Township Municipal Building, 58 Meyersville Road at 7:30 pm. 

 

Kali Tsimboukis 

Planning Board Manager 

March 3, 2025 


